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March 6, 2018 
 
Caleb Bolander 
Gold Tamers, LLC 
P.O. Box 1447 
Fairplay, CO 80440 
 
RE: Destiny Pit; DRMS File No. M-2009-056; Notice of Outstanding Corrective Action 
 
Dear Mr. Bolander, 
 
The above-mentioned site has had one or more problems noted that, according to Division records have 
not yet been resolved. According to our records, the following problems were to be resolved on or before 
March 5, 2018. Listed below are descriptions and corrective actions for the problems. Please resolve the 
corrective actions and provide evidence of such resolution on or before March 30, 2018.   
 
Please note that if the corrective action(s) are not properly addressed, and evidence provided to the 
Division by the date provided above, the listed problems could be escalated to the level of possible 
violations and referred to the Mined Land Reclamation Board for further action.  
 
1. Problem: The mine identification sign and affected area boundary markers were not observed per the 

requirements of Rule 3.1.12. 
Corrective Action: The operator must post a sign at the entrance to the mine site which shall be 
clearly visible from the access road and specify the following; the name of the operator, indicate that 
a reclamation permit for the operation has been issued by the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation 
Board, and the permit number.  The boundaries of the affected area must be marked by monuments or 
other markers that are clearly visible. Proof of compliance may be in the form of photographs.  
 

2. Problem: Land has been affected outside of the approved permit boundary. 
Corrective Action: The Operator shall remove the trailers and the portable restroom which are 
located outside of the permit boundary. The facilities shall be removed entirely from the site. 
Alternately, the Operator may relocate the facilities to the interior of the permit boundary, with the 
necessary BLM approvals. Proof of compliance may be in the form of photographs. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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